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The Acworth Police Department will host its very first Cop-a-Treat at the Acworth Police 
Department 4440 Acworth Industrial Drive, on October 31st from 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Children 
12 and under will be invited to trick or treat in a safe environment at the police department.  They 
will be able to collect candy and Acworth Police swag, including fidget spinners, as they walk 
around the entire police department headquarters, the administrative offices of the jail and into the 
parking lot to see the patrol cars. 
  
Children will be invited to judge our frightening doors, creepy cubicles, terrifying offices and 
spine-chilling workspaces. (All family friendly, and not too scary, of course!) 
 
Feel free to invite your family and friends to this spooktacular event.  The admission is free, so sit 
for a spell and hang with our crew. 
 
For more information please contact Corporal Youlanda Leverette at 770-974-1232 or 
yleverette@acworth.org. 
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